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Dear Fellow Creation Advocate, 
 

I am sending this letter to those who know of AOI’s longstanding Creation ministry to request your assistance. 
This is not a plea for funds (perhaps it should be ☺). Instead, this letter offers YOU a valuable benefit.  

Our Discover Creation Training Adventure (DCTA) is a specialized training program in Creation, apologetics, 
and worldviews with an incredible teaching staff. We now have our own facility to house trainees! To fill our classes 
and housing for the 2025-2026 year, we need to begin recruiting students now. We did not want to go with any of the 
normal secular routes to “market” our DCTA program as there would be no guarantee of results even after paying a lot of 
upfront money. 

While Mary Jo and I were praying for wisdom to know how best to reach qualified students, an idea popped into 
my mind. When I shared it with the staff and Board to seek further wisdom, they were all in favor of this:  Go to those 
who already know and trust AOI’s ministry with this offer.  

Some of you already help us spread the word and need absolutely no incentive to continue, but we need a 
broader concerted effort. So, here is the plan: For each accepted student you refer to us who join our “Upper Rooms” 
community, AOI will give $500 to you (paid after the first semester), or to your church/youth ministry, your designated 
organization (perhaps AOI? ☺ ), or to the student. You may instead choose to use your $500 toward any of AOI’s offerings 
including AOI’s Creation Tours of Yellowstone National Park or even Costa Rica. It is your choice. Not only is the $500 
given to you, but your student will also receive a $500 certificate toward the DCTA “Upper Rooms” program applied to 
the student’s second semester.   
  Why AOI:  Statistics show that a high percentage of students from evangelical homes have nothing to do with the 
church after graduating from college. This is mostly because of evolution and other anti-God philosophies. AOI’s goal is 
to fortify your students in Creation and worldviews so they are not easily taken captive (Col 2:8).  

A requirement that you will appreciate is that our students must send a monthly update to you or the referring 
church or organization, reporting their progress and the exciting things they are experiencing and learning. This keeps 
that student connected with you.   

I certainly hope you can take advantage of this offer. Yes, it will help AOI -- AND it will be a blessing to all of 
us. Your students will be strengthened in their relationship with God by participating in AOI’s faith enhancing Discover 
Creation Training Adventure! (The enclosures should help you get the word out. Included are a couple of student 
certificates for you to give out. Please feel free to make copies or call us for more.  See AOI’s website for a description of 
the DCTA:  www.discovercreation.org/Adventure  OR call AOI at 970-523-9943 for more information. 
 
In Christ for the DCTA team, 
 
 
Dave Nutting, Co-Founder and Director  
Alpha Omega Institute 
 
PS: We are also expanding our online training for those who wish to be part of AOI’s training and/or ministry, but who 
can not physically come to Grand Junction. Please let us know of those you know who would be interested in this 
ministry opportunity with us.  
 
  

http://www.discovercreation.org/Adventure


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See Next Page for  
Student Certificates!  



 
 
 

 
  
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 


